
 

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
G-Block, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

 
 

Circular No. BPS/20-21/54                             Dated: 05.12.2020 

 

Dear Parent, 

The Indian Navy celebrates ‘Navy Week’ every year to commemorate India’s glorious victory 

in the India–Pakistan Conflict of 1971 with an aim to provide a glimpse of the Naval life to 

school children.  

We are pleased to inform you all that the Directorate of Naval Education, Integrated 

Headquarters of Ministry of Defence (Navy) has invited our Students to Celebrate “Navy Week 

2020” for generating awareness amongst youth about the Indian Navy through an “Online 

Motivational Interaction with Students.” This online Motivational interaction is aimed at 

generating awareness amongst youth about the Indian Navy, its multifarious roles and 

functions. The online interaction would include Presentation, a Short Telefilm and Question-

Answer Session for the students.   

This “Online Interaction Workshop” is as follows: 

CLASSES DATE START TIME 

X, XI & XII 
16.12.2020 

(Wednesday) 
10:45 A.M. 

 

Parents are advised and requested to motivate their wards to attend the Session for the 
development of their Career.  
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